
Deputation Request – Item 11.2  

 

For the attention of the Committee Convenor 
 

Good evening,  
 
I hope this email finds you well. 

 
I wish to request the opportunity to make a deputation at the Net Zero, Environment 

and Transport Committee on Tuesday 12th November 2024 at 10am. 
 
As the Chair of Garthdee Community Council, I would welcome the opportunity to 

speak with regards to Item 11.2, the future operation of Controlled Parking Zones Y 
and YY (Garthdee and Kaimhill) as I wish to provide the committee with further 

information on the views of the residents of Garthdee who would be impacted by any 
decision made. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Regards 
 
Andrew Murray 

Chairperson 
Garthdee Community Council 


